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CAUTION:External email.

Senator Conway asked to have data related to Deferred Compensation sent out
to the SCPP. The data I referenced is below:
 
More than 32,000 auto-enrolled since Jan. 2017
 
62,782 participants contributing

*59% of participants are contributing a flat dollar amount
*49% contributing a percentage
*7% of participants are contributing the maximum.

 
Average auto-enroll retention rate is 92%
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